
Dear Chair Prozanski and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

I'm writing to you, as a constituent of Senator Thatcher, to encourage you to fully support this life giving bill (SB 755). I have been an 
educator for years, in both the public and private sectors. Teens, Adults... people from all walks of life have addictions. This is an 
investment in peoples' lives. Everyone needs help to one degree or another sometime in life. Many fall into drugs due to 
overwhelming circumstances, not out of a simple choice, and would gladly grasp at help to improve their situation. Thank you for 
your understanding and investment in human lives.

Sincerely, 

Rose Bray


